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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I am writing to formally invite you to our annual Year 7 Matriculation evening, which will take 

place on Wednesday 15th September 2021.  The evening will begin at 6.00pm and end at 

7.30pm.  This is an exciting opportunity for us to meet all our new  year 7 families and formally 

induct students into the academy.  The evening will provide you with a valuable opportunity to 

meet your child’s form tutor, HOY and hear from members of the senior leadership team.  The 

school and year 7 team are delighted to have so many well motivated students in the year group 

and are looking forward to working closely with you and your child over the next 5 years. Past 

experiences show that students achieve well when there is a strong and effective partnership 

between home and school.  

 

We look forward to seeing you and your child on Wednesday 15th September 2021.  

Please can you ensure your child is dressed in full school uniform when attending the 

Matriculation evening.   

 

If you have any further enquiries about the event, please feel free to contact Ms Briggs. 

nbriggs@arkacton.org  

 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 

 
Ms. Nickael Briggs 
Assistant Principal 
nbriggs@arkacton.org 
0203 110 (2440) 
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